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I am back as Policy Chairman, at least temporarily. I have been somewhat unhappy with the
format presently in use for distributing policy (AIS Board minutes from 1987 to current,
concatenated, burned to a CD and distributed to Board members).  I am bringing the database of
policy decisions (motions and ‘by consensus’) up to date and will run both the database and
‘compiled minutes’ concurrently although the distribution of paper copies of the database format has
become too cumbersome to continue.

I believe that posting policy to a webpage will be the most practical solution of expanding
size of the policy document and solve the distribution problems.  As always I will respond to letters
and phone calls from those individuals who do not use a computer or email.

Mike Lowe
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